
CIO Search Update to the Staff Senate 

October 10, 2023 

• Search firm has been hired (Isaacson, Miller). 

• Meetings with the search firm and key constituency groups were held on-campus (Friday, 

September 22). 

• First presentation (Isaacson, Miller will present active prospects and preliminary candidates to 

share insight from initial networking) scheduled for October 31 from 2:00 PM to 4:00 PM. 

• Second presentation (full candidate pool to decide on which candidates will be interviewed for 

the semi-finalist interviews) is being scheduled for early November (date to be determined). 

February 13, 2024 

• Four candidates were selected for on-campus interviews.  One of the selected candidates has 

withdrawn their application due to personal reasons. 

• Two candidates have already visited campus: 

o February 6 

o February 8 

• The third candidate is scheduled to visit campus on February 20. 

 

Submitted by, 

Senator Becky Patterson 

CIO Search Committee 


